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Wright Redux Association to Participate in National Celebration of the Centennial of Flight 

Key Wright Redux Dates will be Listed on 

U.S. Centennial of Flight Commission Web site

Glen Ellyn, Illinois,  January 24, 2002 – The Wright Redux Association, a suburban Chicago not-for-profit organization that is building and planning to fly a replica of the Wright Brothers 1903 Wright Flyer, announced today that their activities will be listed as a part of the national Centennial of Flight celebration being coordinated by the U.S. Centennial of Flight Commission.

“We are pleased to join the Commission in the official observance of the Wright’s accomplishments nearly 100 years ago,” said Tom Norton, President of the Wright Redux Association.  “Among other activities, we will be posting our calendar of activities on the Commission’s Web site.”

“The project being undertaken by the Wright Redux Association embodies those qualities that drove the Wrights to fulfill their dream – vision, persistence and creativity,” said Sherry Foster, Executive Director of the U.S. Centennial of Flight Commission. “We welcome the Wright Redux Association’s presence in our growing list of activities occurring across the country and wish them well in their effort to fly a replica of the 1903 Wright Flyer.”

The Centennial of Flight Commission was created by the U.S. Congress in 1999 to serve as a national and international source of information about activities to commemorate the centennial of the Wright brothers’ first powered flight on the sands at Kitty Hawk, N.C., on Dec. 17, 1903. National information can be accessed on their Web site, www.centennialofflight.gov.

The celebration of the centennial of powered flight represents a unique opportunity for the U.S. to focus on the historical significance of aviation related events leading up to, and following, Dec. 17, 1903. This celebration is not about a single event, but rather a century of powered human flight. Vision, persistence and ingenuity have taken people from the dunes at Kitty Hawk to the surface of the moon in the course of that century. 

The Commission has pointed out that there are literally thousands of unsung heroes spread throughout the century in the form of people whose ability to dream of flight was only surpassed by their ability to make it happen. The efforts of these individuals have revolutionized the world, and the milestones achieved are the guideposts to aviation history. More importantly, the celebration represents an opportunity to stimulate a new generation of inventors, innovators and dreamers. 

The Wright Redux Association (www.wrightredux.org) is a not-for-profit volunteer association dedicated to the construction and flying of an exact replica of the 1903 Wright Flyer. 
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